
To: Invited governmental and non-governmental International Organizations (limited distribution) 
Non-Members of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) which are Members of the United 
Nations (limited distribution) 

Our ref.: 07293/2023/GS/CNF/EC-77 6 April 2023 

Subject:  Seventy-seventh session of the Executive Council (EC-77) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to inform you that the seventy-seventh session of the Executive Council 
(EC-77) will take place in Geneva, Switzerland, on 5 and 6 June 2023, as a physical meeting 
with the possibility of online participation. 

In order to assist in the preparation for the session, I would appreciate receiving as 
soon as possible the name(s) of the person(s) designated to participate in the above session. 

All representatives of International Organizations and non-Members invited as 
observers to the session are kindly required to provide in advance, a letter of representation 
signed by the appropriate authority from their organization or government, together with 
contact information of the delegation to be registered by the Secretariat. 

For all communication and further information concerning the online registration, 
please contact the Secretariat by email at: registration@wmo.int.   

Please note that the provisional annotated agenda and documents for the session 
will be posted online on the session website in due time. 

Yours faithfully, 

Prof. Petteri Taalas 
Secretary-General 

mailto:registration@wmo.int
https://meetings.wmo.int/EC-77

